
  

September 27, 2016 

 
Meeting Notice: Update on C-51 Reservoir Project Summary, 

Status and Funding Challenges 

West Palm Beach, FL - The South Florida Water Management District is pleased 
to inform you that an update on the proposed C-51 Reservoir in western Palm 
Beach County will be presented to the Water Resources Advisory Commission 
and to the Governing Board at two upcoming meetings.   

The C-51 Reservoir is a proposed alternative water supply project under 
construction. The project summary, status of construction and funding 
challenges will be presented. Public comment is welcome at both meetings. 

Meeting: Water Resources Advisory Commission 
When: October 6, 9:30 a.m. 
Where: North Collier Regional Park, 15000 Livingston Road, Naples, FL 34109. 
To view the agenda visit: www.sfwmd.gov/agenda 
 
Meeting: South Florida Water Management District Governing Board 

When: October 13, 9 a.m. 

Where: SFWMD Headquarters 3301 Gun Club Road, West Palm Beach, FL 33406 

To view the agenda visit: www.sfwmd.gov/agenda 
Both meetings can also be viewed live at the SFWMD homepage at 
www.sfwmd.gov. 
 

Media Contact:  

Randy Smith  |  rrsmith@sfwmd.gov   |  Office: 561-682-2800  |  Cell: 561-389-3386 
 

 
 

The South Florida Water Management District is a regional governmental agency that manages the 

water resources in the southern part of the state. It is the oldest and largest of the state's five water 

management districts. Our mission is to protect South Florida's water resources by balancing and 

improving flood control, water supply, water quality and natural systems. 
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